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“Worship Video” 

 

 

“Great Is Thy Faithfulness” 

 

 

Welcome      Michael Ingram
     

“Glorious Day” 

 

 

Time of Prayer 

 

 

“Great I Am” 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

 

 

 

“The Lion & The Lamb” 

 

 

Invitation 

 

 

 

Closing Prayer 

 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Sept. 27th 

 First Service @ 8:00 a.m. 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. for ALL Classes 

 Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

        

Wednesday, Sept. 30th 

  Bible Study in Sanctuary 6:00 p.m. and  

         On facebook @ 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Children’s Choir 5:30 p.m. 

 

Sunday, Oct. 4th 

    Worship Service @  8:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!! 

Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 

A special thank you to Chuck Gunnels, Paul 
Harper and Michael Ingram for all the work put 
into bringing Bro. Lawrence Phipps to help kick 
off our outreach endeavor for our Sunday  

School Program. 

Sept. 27th-Oct. 4th 

Sept. 29th 
Jalon Helm 
Sept. 30th 
Scott Parris 

Jackson McDivitt 
Oct. 1st 

Laura Parris 
Sutherlyn Jones 

Oct. 2nd 
Charles McDonald 

Cloie Grimes 
Oct. 3rd 

Carrie Yakely 
Joe Harper 
Oct. 4th 

Glenda Doyal 
___________________ 

 
MISSIONS  BBQ 

 
We are preparing for 

our annual  
Missions BBQ on 
Oct. 8th-cooking 
Oct. 9th-selling 

 
We will have a sign up 

sheets on the front table 
for all positions. Please 

sign where you can 
serve. The times will be 
listed for each position. 
It always takes a lot of 

volunteers to successful-
ly handle all that has to 

be done. Please come 
out and serve. 

 
 
 
 

know of a church that could utilize 

 
 

RECOGNITON OF MUSIC DIRECTOR 
JOE WINGARD AND FAMILY 

We want to recognize and celebrate our new Minister 
of Music, Joe Wingard, along with his wife, Gayle 
and son, Vaughn.. Because of Covid-19 and social 
distancing, we haven’t been able to have the usual 
fellowship and pounding for them. Instead, we would 
like to present Joe and his family with gift cards to 
show our love and appreciation. The gift cards can 
be from eating establishments, Walmart, Target, 
Lowe’s, etc. The cards will be presented to Joe on 
Sunday, Sept. 27th. You may start bringing your gift 
cards now. If you attend 1st service, give your cards 
to Cynthia Baker or Pam Acker. For the 2nd service,  
give you cards to Shelia Harper or Barbara Moss. 
You can also bring them to the Church Office,  
Mon-Fri. or put in 
the drop box in Office Door. 
Thank you all! 

 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

We will have a sign up 
sheets on the front table 
for all positions. Please 

serve. The times will be 
listed for each position. 
It always takes a lot of 

volunteers to successful-
ly handle all that has to 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 

 
If you are interested in  

becoming a part of the First  
Baptist Church  

E-mail prayer ministry, please give 
your name, phone # & Email  

address to 
Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 

memeandpops@hotmail.com  

or call him at  
256-447-2841. 

 

CHURCH ORGAN 
We have a church organ that has 
been in storage for a while. We 

would like to donate it to another 
church that may need a great  

instrument for worship. If you 
know of a church that could utilize 
this please let us know by calling 
the church office. 256-447-9496. 

Thank you, Joe Wingard 
 
 

Piedmont Benevolence Center 
  Please remember
  the $10.00 for a  
  Turkey Campaign
  You may give 
  your contribution
  thru Nov. 15th 
This allows us to have a turkey 
in each client’s food box along 
with the fixings for the meal on  
Thanksgiving Day. Thank you!!! 

ATTENTION!!     ATTENTION!!! 
 
We need volunteers to help with 
meals for the Carpenters for 
Christ on Monday, Oct. 12th. We 
will be preparing Breakfast, 
Lunch and Supper.  
 
The Carpenters are doing  
renovations at the Bynum Baptist 
Church. It is important our 
Church  serve our sister church in 
this manner. We need you to sign 
up TODAY! Scott needs to let 
them know if we can be there that 
day. 
SIGN UP SHEETS IN FRONT 
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